
Cherry, Brian K 

9/28/2010 5:12:20 PM
jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E’s Advice 3155-G/3739-E (Internal): Request for Immediate Bill Relief 

for Pacific Gas and Electric Customers Affected by San Bruno Explosion

From: I Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 4:05 PH

]

Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E; Burt, Helen; Loduca, Janet C.; Malnight, Steven; Wilson, Michelle (Law); Hartman,To:
Sanford (Law); Torres, Albert; Yamaguchi, Rich D (MTC Sr.Director); Warner, Christopher (Law)

Cc: I Pprlartprl ]; Stock, William

Subject:
Customers Affected by San Bruno Explosion

FW: PG&E's Advice 3155-G/3739-E (Internal): Request for Immediate Bill Relief for Pacific Gas and Electric

All,

Below is the San Bruno Customer Bill Relief advice letter that was filed today with the Commission. The 
advice letter requests a retroactive effective date of September 10, 2010 and states that PG&E has and 
will continue to provide customer bill relief until a Commisison resolution is issued.

Daren

| Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Regulatory Relations
Redacted

From: PG&E Tariffs

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 3:24 PN

To: Reg Rel Advice Letter Recipients

Cc: | Redacted

Subject:
Affected by San Bruno Explosion

PG&E's Advice 3155-G/3739-E (Internal): Request for Immediate Bill Relief for Pacific Gas and Electric Customers

On Tuesday, September 28, 2010, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed Advice 
3155-G/3739-E with the Commission
Request for Immediate Bill Relief for Pacific Gas a tctric Customers 
Affected by San Bruno Explosion
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PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-6520
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